Mmicron

Micron Issues Statement to Customers
March 26, 2025 at 11:01 PM EDT

Micron confirms that a letter was sent to customers on March 25, 2025, with respect to price increases. This action is consistent with comments made
on Micron's earnings call on March 20, 2025. Micron is not making any comments on its financial outlook at this time.



